JEFFREY S. LAWS

ATTORNEY AT LAW

1905 W. APPLEWAY AVE,, #D53 TEL: (206) 523-3432
COEUR D’ALENE, ID 83814 E-MAIL: JEFFSLAWS@HOTMAIL.COM

Licensed in Washington

September 30, 2015

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby St., Suite 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926

Re: Baker SEPA Checklist (SE-15-00009)

Dear Community Development Services:

I represent Laurie Bowles, the owner of Kittitas County Parcel ID 867835, Map #22-11-09011-
0018, also known as 658 Yellowstone Rd., Snoqualmie Pass, WA.

I have been provided with that certain letter from your office dated September 16, 2015 entitled
“Determination of Nonsignificance”. Ms. Bowles and I are aware of the bridge to be constructed
on the Eastern most portion of her property by Christine Baker and Jon Lewis, the owner of
Parcel ID 857835, Map #22-11-09011-0017.

Please be advised that there is no objection to proceeding with this project. We are also in the
process of preparing and recording a formal easement for the Baker-Lewis access. For further

information you may refer to the survey with has been previously provided.

Very Truly Yours

. Jeffrey S Laws




Lindsey Ozbolt

From: Chris Baker <cbaker@everettlaw.org>
Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2015 12:30 PM
To: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: Baker Bridge on Snoqualmie
Attachments: 2066_001.pdf

Hi Lindsey,

Here is a letter from Laurie Bowles attorney that we talked about a couple of days ago. He is also helping us to finish up
the easement (the bridge is completely on our easement portion). | hope this letter suffices. We just needed to move
forward with the SEPA and all now before the whole easement was done because we only have about a 2 week window
of time left to get the cement footings poured before it starts to freeze.

Thanks again, please call if there are any issues.

Chris Baker

From: Baker,Lewis,Schwisow [mailto:scanner@blslplic.com]
Sent: Monday, September 28, 2015 9:48 PM

To: Chris Baker <cbaker@everettlaw.org>
Subject: Attached Image



